
Message from the Headteacher
Our Year 6s went away on their residential trip to Yenworthy in 
Somerset the week before half term. They took part in activities 
such as rock pooling, surfing, climbing and waterfall scrambling.  
They had a super time and returned home tired but exhilarated 
and ready for the half term break. Thank you to Mrs Rickard, Mr 
Whybrow, Miss Hussain and Mrs Timms for going with them.

Next week is the turn of our Year 4s who are off to Everdon in 
Northamptonshire for their 3 day resendential.

On Thursday, as I am sure you were aware, it was the  80th 
anniversary of D Day. The Key stage 2 children, in their assembly, 
watched a Newsround extract which featured William from Year 
3. I have included the link incase you also wanted to view it. Well 
done to William for his amazing contribution. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001zyfw

This Sunday some of our Year 3s will be taking thier First Holy 
Communion, please remeber them in your prayers. 

Year 6 will be starting their entrepeneur project, next week. Today 
they had to meet with the Dragons to ask for the start up money 
for their projects. Thank you to David Bowers (governor) for being 
one of the dragons. The entreprenuers will be selling their wares 
form 2.45pm next Friday, be sure to bring some pennies!

On Monday of next week, we will be hosting our first coffee 
morning for our new Reception class. The coffee morning starts 
at 10am and we are looking forward to meeting our new families.

STAFFING

Talking of next year, I have attached above the class teachers for 
next year. Unfortunatley, we are sad to say that Mrs Clay will not be 
returning to HT. Mrs Clay had been at the school for 7 years and 
will be missed. We wish her a speedy recovery and all the best for 
the future. 

BABY NEWS congratulations to Mr and Mrs Goodall, they are 
expecting their first child in November.

Lastly looking forward to seeing everyone at the Summer Fete on 
Saturday.

‘Well Done Everyone’
This week, instead of awarding               

certificates, the children were treated to 
an extra playtime for all their hard work 

during last week’s RE inspection. 
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Teacher Teaching Assistants

Reception Miss Katie Hickman Mrs Lorraine Hickman

Year 1 Mrs Marsha Rickard
Mrs Sue Stansfield (Monday)

Mrs Mandy Smart
Mrs Emma Hergt

Year 2 Mrs Rebecca Catling TBC

Year 3 Miss Laura Willis Hayley Pearse
TBC

Year 4 Mr Jake Kinahan-Brown Mrs Kelly Packham

Year 5 Miss Ella Haverty
Mrs Rebecca Goodall TBC

Year 6 Mr James Whybrow Miss Shaida Hussain

The Prayer
Dear God, 

Thank you for the example of other 
Christians. 

From stories of their faith, may I grow in 
understanding.

From the stories of their kindhearted
deeds, may I learn to be good.

Amen.

Our Yenworthy Surfers

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001zyfw 
http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk


PTA NEWS

Summer Fete update: Saturday 8th June 11.00 - 2.00 pm

The PTA are looking for donations for the Summer Fete for two of the stalls

PLANT STALL 

Do you know any keen gardeners, have an allotment or know anyone who does? 
Would you be able to donate any extra plants to our plant stall at the summer fete? Please get 
in touch and let us know that you will be donating so that we can organise our stand. If you 
would like to run the stand we would love to hear from you. 

BOOK STALL

Please save any books that your children have finished and we will organise a collection before 
the end of half term (date to be confirmed). We are also looking for any recent up to date adult 
fiction, nonfiction and cookery books.

Request for volunteers: Can you spare a few hours to help with a stall, bake a cake or help set up 
and take down? Please get in touch. We’re always happy to hear new fundraising ideas if you have 
one.
 
Small business owners: Would you like to have a stall for your small business at the fete? Please 
get in touch to book a space (£10 donation per stall).

Each year the PTA raises funds to spend on enhancing our children’s experience, education and 
facilities within the school.

Don’t forget, you can support the PTA in these two easy ways:

•	 Need name labels? Buy through Stikins and use code 10091 - we will receive 30% of whatever 
you spend

•	 Play the lottery at https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/holy-trinity-catholic-school 
and be in with a chance of winning in the weekly draw. It’s only £1 per ticket and all profits come 
to the school.

cnholytrinitypta@gmail.com

Dates for Trinity Term
Monday 27th May Half Term Holiday
Saturday 8th June PTA Summer Fete

Sunday 9th June First Holy Communion - 11am 

Monday 10th - Wednesday 12th June Year 4 Everdon Residential Trip

Monday 10th June Coffee Morning for New Reception Parents

Wednesday 12th June Photoshoot for New Website 

Friday 14th June Year 6 Entreprenuer Sale 

Monday 17th - Thursday 20th June Science Week

Monday 17th June Reception Trip to the Cotswold Farm Park

Tuesday 18th June Class Photos (Change of Date)

Wednesday 19th June
Year 5 Drama Workshop

U11 Cricket Tournament

Thursday 20th June Festival of Voices - Dorchester Abbey

Friday 21st June Sports Day

Wednesday 26th June Coffee Morning for New Reception Parents

Friday 28th June Backup Sports Day

Monday 1st July Year 6 WOW DAY - Harry Potter World 

Wednesday 3rd  July Year 5 Kids in the Kitchen

Thursday 4th & Friday 5th July Year 6 Transitions Days - CNS

Thursday 4th July
Whole School Move Up Day

Meet the Teacher Afternoon - 3.15pm

Friday 12th July PTA Summer Disco 

Monday 15th July French Day 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 End of Year Production

Friday 19th July End of Year Mass

Friday 19th July School Closes at 12.05pm for the Summer

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/holy-trinity-catholic-school
http://cnholytrinitypta@gmail.com



